| am in support of this bill since my dog and | run in agility (when the State’s risk level allows). Many of these dog clubs are small
organizations or businesses who organize & hold agility trials. It's a safe and fun sport. It's good for everyone, including local
businesses, involved. And since the facilities are the same for equine sports, it shouldn’t be treated any differently. We just are
enjoying our sports with a smaller four legged animal.

Please include canines in the language as it applies to equines. Thank you!



